Dawn King

From: Lynn Kalagian <Lynn.Kalagian@fcc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 12:57 PM

To: Dawn King

Cc: Elizabeth Goldin

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]: Cumulus-Albuquerque Req. for Brief Extension of Time to Respond to

FCC EEO Audit Ltr.

Ms. King,

The Enforcement Bureau hereby grants Radio License Holding CBC, LLC's further request for an extension of
time to respond to the FCC's August 6, 2021 letter regarding the audit of the EEO program of KMGA(FM),
Albuquerque, NM (Fac ID # 11231) ("Letter"), to and through November 5, 2021 ("Extension Date"). Failure to
respond to the Letter by the Extension Date constitutes a violation of the Commission’s rules and may result
in enforcement action in accordance with section 73.2080(qg).

Sincerely,

Lynn Kalagian-Jones

EEO Specialist

Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

From: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27,2021 11:10 AM

To: Elizabeth Goldin <Elizabeth.Goldin@fcc.gov>

Cc: Lynn Kalagian <Lynn.Kalagian@fcc.gov>; Mark Lipp <lipp@fhhlaw.com>; Kristen Corra <corra@fhhlaw.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Cumulus-Albuquerque Req. for Brief Extension of Time to Respond to FCC EEO Audit Ltr.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Dear Ms. Goldin,

Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH-CBC”) is the licensee of Station KMGA(FM), Albuquerque, New Mexico
(Fac. ID No. 11231), which appeared on the list associated with the August 6, 2021, FCC Public Notice that
identified stations randomly selected for an EEO audit. KMGA(FM) is part of an Albuquerque, New Mexico
station employment unit (“SEU”) with commonly-owned stations KKOB(AM), KNML(AM), KKOB-FM, KRST(FM),
KDRF(FM), and KBZU(FM), all located in Albuquerque, New Mexico as well as KTBL(AM) located in Los
Ranchos, New Mexico.

By way of this email, Cumulus respectfully requests a brief, further extension of time to respond to the FCC’s
August 6, 2021 EEO Audit Letter (“Audit Letter”). Although great progress has been made, the individual in



the SEU who is most knowledgeable about its EEO performance, and absolutely essential to proper
completion of this audit response, has taken very ill. We are awaiting her full recovery so we can carefully
review the SEU’s draft response together and present a well-organized and thorough reply to the Audit
Letter. In order to accomplish this, Cumulus respectfully requests an extension of time until November 5,
2021 to complete its reply.

Thank you very much for your consideration. We look forward to your response.
My best,

Dawn

Dawn M. King
Senior Paralegal
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